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18 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As you will know we have been operating a later start time for the school day to enable our 
students to travel in avoiding some of the morning rush where possible. The down side of 
this has been a shortened lunch break, which makes lunchtime activities problematic. 
 
From September the governors have approved some changes to the school day to enable 
us to lengthen the lunch break. The most important change is that morning school will start 
at 09.00; students should therefore be in school no later than 08.55 so that they are in good 
time for the start of the registration/tutorial/assembly slot at the start of the day. The end of 
the school day remains unchanged at 15.50.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


